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January 31, 2013

Prairie Meadows President/
CEO Gary Palmer and DMACC 
President Rob Denson unveil 
the signage acknowledging 
a $100,000 Prairie Meadow 
Legacy Grant award to 
the Evelyn K. Davis Center 
for Working Families. The 
28-computer equipped 
Technology Lab has been 
named the Prairie Meadows 
Racetrack and Casino, Inc., 
Technology Lab. The lab, 
which serves 150 students per 
week, is used for workforce 
services including career  
planning, digital literacy  
and financial literacy.

See the Prairie Meadows Legacy Grant video on page 4.
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PRAIRIE MEADOWS DONATES TO EKD CENTER  
FOR WORKING FAMILIES

Gary Palmer (left) and Rob Denson
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DMACC Education Outreach 
Advisors Darryle Bohanna 
(left) and Karen Webb from 
Community and Workforce 
Partnerships volunteer at 
the DMACC Booth at the 
recent I’ll Make Me a World in 
Iowa event. They were at the 
IMMAWII Education Day held 
Jan. 25 at Hy-Vee Hall.

Coming Events

Feb. 8

Student Activities Council 
Blood Drive,  
8 a.m. to 2 p.m.,  
Bldg. #5 Quiet Lounge, 
Ankeny Campus.  

Feb. 11

Native Pride Dancers 
performance,  
11:15 a.m. to noon,  
Bldg. #6 Auditorium, 
Ankeny Campus.

Feb. 11

DMACC Board of  
Directors meeting,  
4 p.m.,  
Eldon Leonard Board Room, 
Ankeny Campus.

Feb. 20

Fruteland Jackson 
presentation,  
11:30 a.m.,  
Newton Campus.

Archives

Click to view  
DMACC Bulletin archives.

Photo Wall

Click to view 
the photo wall.

General Motors has donated 
a direct-injected, six-speed, 
2012 Chevrolet Camaro to the 
DMACC Automotive Service 
Education Program (ASEP) to 
be used by students to learn 
the latest technology on 
G.M. vehicles. DMACC ASEP 
students who got a first-hand 
look at the donated Camaro 
include: (left to right) Robert 
Hughes, Kalvyn Bentler, 
Madison McLaughlin, Sean 
Oliver, Dylan Windecker, John 
Pease, Nihad Dzafic, Wesley 
Spencer, Matthew Fullerton, Brandon Cornelius, Kyle Carnahan, Brock Travis, Matthew Scott, Greg 
Anderson and Juston Thayer. This marks the 28th ASEP graduating class held at the DMACC Ankeny 
Campus. The ASEP students will graduate this May and then be hired full-time by their  
sponsoring dealers.

G.M. DONATES CAMARO TO DMACC

DMACC BOOTH AT I’LL MAKE ME A WORLD IN IOWA

Darryle Bohanna (left) and Karen Webb

DMACC ASEP students and the donated 2012 Chevrolet Camaro.
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NATIVE PRIDE DANCERS TO PERFORM  
ON ANKENY CAMPUS

Larry Yazzie and the Native 
Pride Dancers will honor their 
native American heritage 
through a song-and-dance 
performance from 11:15 a.m. 
to noon, Mon., Feb. 11 in the 
Ankeny Campus Bldg. #6 
Auditorium. The event, which 
is free and open to the public, 
is sponsored by the DMACC 
Diversity Commission and 
the Ankeny Campus Student 
Activities Council.

SAC BLOOD DRIVE—ANKENY CAMPUS

The Ankeny Campus Student Activities Council (SAC) is sponsoring a blood drive from 8 a.m. to 2 
p.m., Fri., Feb. 8, in the Bldg. #5 Quiet Lounge. Blood donations are critical during the winter months.  
Busy schedules and poor weather conditions all lead to a decrease in blood donations and can cause a 
shortage in the blood supply.

To schedule an appointment, please click the “make an appointment” link and then click on “DMACC 
Ankeny” blood drive on Fri., Feb. 8. If you have any questions, please contact the Student Activities 
Office at x6359.

JOB OPENINGS

Financial Aid Specialist, Ankeny Campus
Application Deadline: Feb. 5, 2013

Iowa Advanced Manufacturing Curriculum Specialist, Ankeny Campus
Application Deadline: Feb. 8, 2013

Nursing Education Director, Ankeny Campus
Application Deadline: Feb. 10, 2013

If interested in any of the above positions, please visit the DMACC website at http://jobs.dmacc.edu.

Native Pride Dancers
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PRAIRIE MEADOWS LEGACY GRANT 

Signage acknowledging a $100,000 Prairie Meadows Legacy Grant award was unveiled in a recent 
ceremony at the Technology Lab at the Evelyn K. Davis Center for Working Families.
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Remember, the Pioneers will be meeting on Feb. 14 for a gourmet lunch in the Bistro. We will meet 
in the Oak Room at 11:30 a.m. to honor our Vets, then go to the Bistro at 11:45 a.m. Please make your 
reservations by Mon., Feb. 11. 

Remember to sign up for the AARP safe driving course. I will have information at the Pioneer meeting.

Lyla Maynard, Pioneers President

PIONEERS CONNECTION
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